
Growing with Purpose
 Zealous Empowering Nurturer, Incorporated (ZEN) is a
nonprofit organization founded by April Booker in 2021 to
lessen food insecurities.   ZEN developed five programs to
actively promote healthy eating in the Charlotte, NC
community by providing resources to local schools to start or
maintain a garden, by partnering with local long term care
facilities to garden with residents and host monthly activities,
and by using our Garden for the Community to donate fresh
fruits and vegetables to local families and organizations.  We
are currently in the process of building an outdoor classroom
to educate the community on various topics surrounding
healthy living.




Today we are asking your organization to support ZEN with a
monetary donation.  Your contribution will support our
programs as well as the expansions at our community garden.
You can purchase an ad for your logo to be displayed on our
banner and/or website, or you can donate what you are able.  
 Please visit our website (www.bethezen.org) to learn about
our programs and what we are doing in the community.  Thank
you for helping us to Grow with Purpose.
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Growing with Purpose

 Zealous Empowering Nurturer, Incorporated (ZEN) is a
nonprofit organization founded by April Booker in 2021 to
lessen food insecurities.   ZEN developed five programs to
actively promote healthy eating in the Charlotte, NC
community by providing resources to local schools to start or
maintain a garden, by partnering with local long term care
facilities to garden with residents and host monthly activities,
and by using our Garden for the Community to donate fresh
fruits and vegetables to local families and organizations.  We
are currently in the process of building an outdoor classroom
to educate the community on various topics surrounding
healthy living.




Today we are asking your organization to support ZEN with a
donation for our silent auction.  Your contribution will
support our programs as well as the expansions at our
community garden. Please visit our website
(www.bethezen.org) to learn about our programs and what we
are doing in the community.  Thank you for helping us to Grow
with Purpose.


